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ATTORNEYS AT LAW
14 GRovE STREET

P.O. Box 270
PETERBOROUGH, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03458-0270

603-924-3361

RICHARD R. FERNALD OF COUNSEL:
SIL.As LITTLE ROBERT TAFT
MARK D. FERNALD J. RODERIcK FALBY, JR.
MATTHEW P. ZAHN _____

FAx: 603-924-4277

July 18, 2013

Debra A. Rowland, Executive Director
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: West Swanzey Water Company, Inc.

Dear Ms. Rowland:

Enclosed please find the original and six (6) copies of the Preliminary Reply of Zaremba
Program Development, LLC to Response of West Swanzey Water Company, Inc. regarding the
above for filing.

A copy of this letter and its enclosure has been forwarded to the West Swanzey Water
Company, Inc.

Very truly yours,

Fernald, a , Falby & Little
P es ssociation

By/~
Silas Little
Direct Line: 603-924-3364 Ext. 14

sl/djh
enc.
cc: Zaremba Program Development, LLC (w/enc.)

Jeffrey Merritt, P.E. (w/enc.)
Michael Joanis, P.E. (w/enc.)
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